
From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services [mailto:uscis@public.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 3:44 PM 
To:  
Subject: USCIS Message: Status of USCIS Operations 
 

Dear Stakeholder: 

USCIS operations continue despite the Federal Government shutdown, because fee-for-service activities 
performed by USCIS are not affected by a lapse in annual appropriated funding. Therefore, all USCIS 
offices worldwide are open for interviews and appointments as scheduled. E-Verify is an exception and is 
unavailable during the shutdown. For more information about how the shutdown is effecting E-Verify please 
visit www.dhs.gov/e-verify.  

Kind regards, 

USCIS Public Engagement Division 

 
 

 

http://www.dhs.gov/e-verify

